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February 12, 2020   
 
City of Camas  Phone:  360-817-7255 
Community Development Department  E-mail:  rmaul@cityofcamas.us   
616 Northeast 4th Avenue   
Camas, Washington  98607  
Attention:  Madeline Sutherland 
 
Subject: Geotechnical Peer Review #2 

Proposed Hidden Ridge Estates Residential Subdivision 
Northeast Ingle Road 
Camas, Clark County, Washington 
EEI Report No. 20-013-2 

 
 
Dear Ms. Sutherland:   
 
Earth Engineers, Inc. (EEI) previously issued a Geotechnical Peer Review report for this 
project on February 3, 2020.  In reviewing the July 13, 2019 geotechnical report by Engineering 
Northwest again, we observed 1 additional issue that we did not note in our first review report 
and should be clarified when Engineering Northwest issues their revised report. 
 

1. In multiple areas of the report, they make reference to a company called “CNE.”  For 
example, they say that “…all footing excavations be observed by a representative of 
CNE…”  We presume that this report was originally written by a different company for a 
different project and that when the report was re-used for the Hidden Ridge Estates 
project, they forgot to remove the old engineering firm’s name from the report. The 
correct engineering firm should be referenced throughout the geotechnical report.  We 
also recommend that Engineering Northwest go back through the report and make sure 
there aren’t any other similar carryovers from the old CNE report. 
 

If you have any questions pertaining to this report, or if we may be of further service, please 
contact Troy Hull at 360-567-1806 (office) or 360-903-2784 (cell). 
 
Sincerely,  
Earth Engineers, Inc.     

   
 
 
 

Troy Hull, P.E       
Principal Geotechnical Engineer    
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